
                            

 

1. The disabled toilet refurbishment has now been completed; 

 

2. Work is continuing on a new booking system for the hall. Off line testing has been 
carried out by the Hall Treasurer; 

 

3. The hall car park lights have now been repaired. The shot hole in the glass cover has 
been filled and a new LED unit fitted; 

 

4. The hall car park has been weeded and cleared of plant growth; 

 

John Hepburn 

Chairman Borden Parish Hall 

 


